
Dear Parents and Carers, 

Happy New Year to you all. I hope you all managed to have a lovely time over the Christmas 
period with your family and friends. 

The children have all settled back beautifully and seem very happy and relaxed. They have 
enjoyed immersing themselves into their new projects and routines and there is a real buzz 
when you enter their classrooms. Lugger even managed to visit our local river despite the 
heavy downpours this week. It was a delight to see the children in Skiff dressed as different 
seasons on Friday and trying to guess which season they represented. 

We have the playground equipment with the money that was raised by the Pub Quiz and the 
year 6 are being trained as Play Leaders on Monday to support the children in their play and 
use of the equipment. This should make break times more fun for all. 

Hopefully everyone can continue to access Seesaw and the teachers have uploaded any 
relevant information that you require. 

Clubs will be starting next week on Monday 9th January. You should have received a Seesaw 
message to inform you of which club your child will be taking part in. 

Just a quick reminder that all children need to bring a water bottle, healthy snack and a coat 
in school and arrive promptly to line up and start at 8.50am 

If your child is unwell please can you inform the school office in the morning and if they have 
the Strep A symptoms please keep off until they have been tested or given antibiotics. Your 
child may return after 24hours of taking antibiotic if they are feeling well enough according to 
NHS website.  

Symptoms of a strep A infection 
• flu-like symptoms, such as a high temperature, swollen glands or an aching body. 
• sore throat (strep throat or tonsillitis) 
• a rash that feels rough, like sandpaper (scarlet fever) 
• scabs and sores (impetigo) 
• pain and swelling (cellulitis) 
• severe muscle aches. 
• nausea and vomiting. 

Hope you all have a restful weekend and we look forward to seeing you all again on Monday. 

Sarah Trow 

Mousehole News 
Friday	6th	January	2023 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
Spring Term: 
Extra Curricular Clubs start W/B 9th January 
Monday 9th January Yr 6 Play Leader training 
Monday 9th January Yr 5 Swimming 
Tuesday 10th January Playzone Club at St 
John’s 3-5pm(by invite) 
Jumping Mice weekly on Tuesday 
10.30-11.30am 
Half Term 13th-17th February 
Last Day of Term- Friday 31st March 

2022-2023 INSET Days: 
Monday 24th July 2023 
Tuesday 25th July 2023 

Attendance winners of the week:  


 Dinghy Class 


Whole School attendance: 94% 
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